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It gives us immense pleasure to welcome you all for the 23rd National Conference of the Indian Association of Endocrine Surgery, to be 
held at Christian Medical College.

The last 2 years have been testing times and we have witnessed unarguably the most difficult periods in our lives. As we return to a 
semblance of normalcy, this conference gives us a unique opportunity to meet old friends and make new ones, to listen to experts and 
share ideas, techniques and technology. 

We are organising a pre-conference workshop on the 15th of September 2022 followed by 2 days of the main conference on 16th and 
17th of September.

This pre-conference workshop targets skill enhancement and covers the complete gamete of thyroidology, including cadaveric 
dissection and anatomy, surgeon performed ultrasound, ultrasound guided cytology and operative videos.

The topics for the main conference have been carefully chosen and distinguished faculty from all over the world have been selected 
by the IAES to share their knowledge and expertise. These speakers are uniquely placed to discuss and highlight relevant topics in the 
field of Endocrine Surgery. 

In addition to this academic bonanza, we have also planned a special exhibition of photographs. All enthusiast photographers 
amongst you, are encouraged to participate by bringing photo enprints that you would like to showcase in the exhibition. At the end 
of a whole day of academic discussion, we have planned an evening of music and dance: specially performed by members from our 
association and fraternity – to add life and colour to the evening. 

We hope to see you all in person and wish you a pleasant stay in Vellore.
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